
Meeting to Approve payment  
Jan 26, 2011 
 

 
  

Town of Leeds board members will hold a Special Meeting at 6:30 P.M. on Wednesday, January 26, 
2011, at the Leeds Town Hall.  This will be a meeting to approve payment of the January bills. 

No other town business will be discussed or acted upon at this meeting.  The next regular meeting of 
the Town Board will be held on Monday, February 21, 2011, at 6:30 P.M. at the town hall. 

  

Karen J. Kampen, Clerk 

608-635-2981 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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